ZAST HIGH SEROOL

Basketball Tryouts Coming Soon!

The East High Boys’ Basketball Team is looking for
players for the 2020-2021 season.

Please Contact Coach Wofford
Eastbasketball2020@gmail.com

Please Include:

First and Last Name
A Working Phone Number for Both Parent and Student
Current Grade Level




